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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

This special issue of Healthcare, entitled Mental and
Physical Health Related to Traumatic and Adverse
Experiences, has the ambitious goal of garnering research
and review papers from scholars across medical and
academic disciplines with the hopes of identifying work
that will contribute to the recognition and recovery of
people experiencing traumatic and adverse experiences.
Multidisciplinary research projects are especially
encouraged. Papers focusing on both Criterion A traumatic
events, using traditional diagnostic nomenclature (i.e.
PTSD), and those focusing on adverse events, which are
typically not considered as Criterion A, but nonetheless,
lead to similar stress related outcomes are welcomed. In
addition, papers focusing on recovery, including
identification of mental, physical, and alternative health
interventions for such traumatic and adverse events will be
considered.

Dr. Connie Veazey
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Editor-in-Chief Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Healthcare is an international, scientific, peer-reviewed,
open access journal on health care systems, industry,
technology, policy, and regulation, and is published
semimonthly online by MDPI. Ocular Wellness & Nutrition
Society (OWNS) is affiliated with Healthcare and its
members receive discounts on article processing charges.
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